
             
 

                                     
                                     

                   
 
                                     

                                     
                                   

 
                           

 
 

 
         

neighbourhood plans 

From: Paul Smith 
Sent: 04 December 2017 15:30 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: SAVE Hookhills Green Area and Play Park 

Dear Torbay Council / Torbay Development Agency,  

Myself and my wife, as local residents, fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills Green Area and  
Play Park as a Local Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections  
previously raised by Torbay Council and Torbay Development Agency.  

Our 2 sons, now both adults and who also support the proposed designation, spent many happy hours playing and  
socializing in this park and surrounding area and it was very important to them and their development into their  
teenage years. It is always encouraging to see so many other toddlers and your children benefitting the same.  

Thank you for your attention and I would appreciate acknowledgement of this email please?  

Regards,  

Paul Smith & Yvonne Traynor‐Smith  
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